
 

            Tender Clarifications 2019 

 PROPOSED FISH PASSAGE IMPROVEMENTS, TREWEN BRIDGE WEIR, RIVER ALLEN 

 
 

 

 

Trewen Bridge Weir Fish Passage Improvement - 22 July 2019 
Further to the issue of the ITT request, we would like to provide some additional information 

relating to the project.     

1. The proposed layout has been adjusted, please refer to the attached Proposed Layout Plan 
and Sections – Existing and Proposed, both revision B.    

The adjustments comprise – a narrower eel pass, the low flow notch through the baffles has 
been handed, a pre-barrage baffle is included at the proposed weir toe and the eel tiles have 
been removed from beneath the bridge.   

2. The construction of the proposed fish easement requires a high degree of construction 
accuracy.  As such, the appointed contractor will be required to install temporary 
benchmarks to ensure all levels can be accurately crosschecked to Ordnance Survey datum 
as provided on the topographical survey for the site.   

3. All in-river works need to be completed by 30 September 2019.  Should this not be possible, 
the intention is to complete the works next year at the earliest opportunity, prior to 30 
September 2020.   

4. All pumps must be suitably screened to ensure against the ingress of fish. 

5. WRT will be on standby during dewatering to rescue stranded fish as required.   

 
    


